
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 
managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 
level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  
 
 

 
 
To:  All Indiana Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  
From:  WFG Underwriting Department  
Date:  August 2, 2016 
Bulletin No.  IN 2017-05 
Subject:  Indiana Special Alert – David C. Book 

 
INDIANA SPECIAL ALERT- DAVID C. BOOK 

 
To all of our Indiana agents,  

Effective immediately, all issuing offices are instructed not to accept any orders or close any 
transactions involving the following person without the written approval of a WFG National 
Title Insurance Company Underwriter: 

David C. Book 

If you have any pending transactions involving the above, or if you recently closed any 
transactions involving him, please contact your Indiana underwriting counsel Stanley J. Czaja at 
(773) 706-3779 or via email at SCzaja@wfgnationaltitle.com 
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